
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES STANDING COMMITTEE ON ECONOMICS 

REVIEW OF THE FOUR MAJOR BANKS AND OTHER FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS 

Bank of Queensland 

BAQ12QON: CHAIR: …. Are you a member of the Australian Business Growth Fund? 

Mr Frazis:  No. 

CHAIR:  Why is that? 

Mr Frazis:  We haven't considered being a member of that, but that's something 

we'll take on consideration. 

CHAIR:  So you'll take it on consideration and you might report back to us about 

that? 

Mr Frazis:  Yes, we will do that. 

Answer: BOQ is currently reviewing what participation in the Australian Business Growth 

Fund would entail, and is able to provide a further update to the Committee 

once a final decision has been taken. 


